
Florida Power & Light Company 
 
700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 
 

November 15, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk   
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 

Re: Docket No. 20180001-EI 
 FPL’s Second Request for Extension of Confidential Classification (Audit No. 15-

023-4-1) 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

FPL omitted a page from Exhibit B to its Second Request for Extension Confidential 
Classification for Audit No. 14-027-4-1 that was filed on October 4, 2018.  Accordingly, FPL 
attaches for filing a redacted version of workpaper 8-1 (p.1), and asks that it be inserted into 
Exhibit B.   

Please contact me if you or your Staff has any questions regarding this filing. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 s/ Maria J. Moncada    
     Maria J. Moncada 

 
Enclosures 
cc: parties of record  
 
 
 
:6975404 

  Maria J. Moncada 
 Senior Attorney 
 Florida Power & Light Company 
 700 Universe Boulevard 
 Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
 (561) 304-5795 
 (561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
 Email: maria.moncada@fpl.com 
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